

## CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 17<sup>th</sup> December 2021

## Happy Christmas

Thank you for all your support this term. We have enjoyed all our recent Christmas activities and the children have been a credit to the school and to their parents.

We break up today and look forward to seeing you all again on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2022.

We wish everyone a very happy and healthy Christmas.

## St Nicholas' Awards

This half term our St Nicholas' Awards go to

Ava Jacob Layla W Maisie S Minnie

Congratulations!

## **Senior Pupils**

The following children have been awarded their Senior Pupil badge:

Chiara Kasper Lily

Well done!



Happy Christmas and best wishes for 2022